
 
 

 

 

 

The International Conference on 
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Invitation  
October 16, 2017  

Dear Fatemeh Rahimikian, 

Thank you very much for your kind attention and support to The International Conference on 
Gynecology, Obstetrics and Reproductive Medicine (GORM 2018）which will be held from 
January 5-7, 2018 in Bangkok, Thailand. 

Your paper (ID: GORM2018_10002) titled The Effectiveness Crocus sativus L. (Saffron) on 
Sexual Dysfunction in Women at Reproductive Ages has been accepted for the conference.  

We cordially invite you to participate in GORM 2018 and make an oral speech, and we believe 
your participation will be highly important to the success of our conference. 
 
This conference is organized by the Engineering Information Institute and co-sponsored by the 
Scientific Research Publishing. It dedicates to creating a stage for exchanging the latest research 
results and sharing the advanced research methods. There will be many distinguished scholars 
from all over the world to join this meeting, and you will see many exciting new fronts in all 
areas of Gynecology, Obstetrics and Reproductive Medicine. 
 
We are looking forward to seeing you in Bangkok, Thailand! 
 
 
Best regards, 
 
GORM Organizing Committee 
Email: comm_mar@engii.org 
Tel: +86 150 7134 3477 
QQ: 3025797047 
WeChat: Engii_hw  

 


